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JODRELL BANK VISIT  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
On Thursday 29th June, Year 5 will be visiting Jodrell Bank. We will travel by coach 
departing school at 9:15am and returning to school for 3:00pm.  
 
The children will take part in a planetarium session in the new Space Dome with one 
of Jodrell Bank’s Explainer team and will then have time to explore all the other 
exhibitions and find out about the Lovell Telescope.  
 
The parental contribution for this trip is £9.00 per child. Please make a payment on 
ParentPay by Friday 23rd June and complete the permissions.  
 
Your child will require a packed lunch from home, or the school catering team can 
provide a packed lunch for £2.80 payable via ParentPay or free of charge if your 
child is entitled to Free School Meals. 
 
Please put your child’s lunch and drinks (not fizzy) in a disposable bag. Children do 
not need to take any spending money. Please ensure your child has a hat and 
suncream applied before school. 
 
We hope all the children will be able to attend this wonderful trip as it promises to be 
very exciting.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Cooper 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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